

Fwd: Hi!

Judith Sabol <jsabolcoa@gmail.com>

Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 10:11 AM

To: "dpacker@natickma.org" <dpacker@natickma.org>

Cc: selectboard@natickma.org, Lorraine McNally < Imcnally@natickma.org>

Dear Ms. Packer.

Below please find the written resignation of Barbie Rasmussen from the Board of the Council on Aging, effective Wednesday, November 9, 2022. Her resignation leaves us with one open seat on the Board.

Regards, Judy Sabol Chair, COA Board

----- Forwarded message ------

Date: Wed, Nov 9, 2022 at 2:54 PM

Subject: Hi!

To: Judith Sabol <jsabolcoa@gmail.com>

Hi Judy,

Thanks for your note. I'm through the worst of the recovery from the knee surgery & getting stronger every day.

However, and with great regret, I'm writing to let you know that I am resigning from the COA Board due to family obligations.

I am so grateful for the opportunity to serve as Secretary last year, and to learn firsthand about the impressive work of the Board to support resources for older adults in Natick, especially during the challenges of the Covid-19 pandemic. I wish you all the best.

Please let me know if I need to follow up with the Town Clerk.

Thank you for your wisdom and guidance.

Sincerely,

Barbie Rasmussen

Sent from my iPad